
From: RINGO Constituency to the UNFCCC <RINGO_UNFCCC@LISTSERV.WUSTL.EDU> on behalf of Tracy 
Bach <tracy@RINGOFOCALPOINT.ORG> 
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2021 8:39:46 AM 
To: RINGO_UNFCCC@LISTSERV.WUSTL.EDU <RINGO_UNFCCC@LISTSERV.WUSTL.EDU> 
Subject: Apply to be Nominated to AC20  
  
Dear Members of the RINGO Constituency, 
 
You are invited to apply to be nominated by RINGO to the 20th meeting of the Adaptation 
Committee, which will be held virtually from September 7-10, 2021.  For more specifics, please see the 
Secretariat’s notification of these meetings, which is attached.  
 
If you are interested in attending, please email the attached RINGO application and UNFCCC 
registration form (as Word documents) to tracy@ringofocalpoint.org by August 9, 2021. (NOTE: 
Please do not email these forms directly to the UNFCCC.)   
 
When selecting nominees, the RINGO Steering Committee considers expertise, reasons for 
wanting to participate, and how individuals plan to report back to the RINGO membership.  It is 
expected that selected RINGO members will attend the meeting; applicants should understand 
that we cannot replace nominees easily and so their decision to be nominated but not attend 
prevents others from participating. The RINGO Steering Committee wants you to know that 
Steering Committee members who apply do not participate in the selection process. 
 
Preference will be given to applicants who: 

• have already been nominated by our constituency to an AC meeting; or 
• have followed the work of the AC; or 
• have specific and documented research or practical expertise on AC issues; or 
• are from developing countries and interested in doing work on AC issues. 

Please also understand that RINGO gives priority to applicants who are not seeking an 
invitation from another constituency. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

Best, 
 
Tracy Bach and Beth Martin 
Co-Focal Points, RINGO 
 
 
 
 
Tracy Bach, Professor of Law 
Co-Focal Point, UNFCCC Research and Independent NGOs (RINGO) 
 
Visiting Professor, Washington University in St. Louis 
Advisor, 2019 Climate Change Ecosystem Deep Dive for the Center for Business,  
      Government and Society and Revers Center for Energy at Tuck School of Business 
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